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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

MUSEUM OF AUSTRALIAN DEMOCRACY AT OLD PARLIAMENT HOUSE 

Question No. 8 

Senator Singh asked the following question at the hearing on 18 November 2013: 

Senator SINGH: … When did the museum put the name of the new chair, Mr Cassidy, on their 

website?  

Ms Karp: I would have to take that on notice. I advised staff in an all staff email which I copied to 

Council on 28 August. 

… 

Senator SINGH: Ms Karp, who in Old Parliament House would have the answer? Who would 

know when it appeared on the Old Parliament House website—the appointment of the new chair?  

CHAIR: I think you have indicated you would take that on notice, Ms Karp?  

Ms Karp: Correct. I would imagine—I would have to check this—that it would be around 28 

August, when I advised staff that Barry Cassidy was joining us. 

… 

Senator SINGH: What I am putting to Ms Karp, which she has taken on notice—so I am quite 

happy for the committee to receive that advice on notice—was: when did the museum put the name 

of the new chair on the website? That is the question. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

 

9 September 2013. 

 


